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Hi Christine,
 
Yes, we are formally withdrawing the application.
 
Steve
 

From: Christine Vigneault <Christine.Vigneault@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 10:40 AM
To: Stephen Albanese >; Adriana MacPherson
<Adriana.MacPherson@vaughan.ca>
Subject: RE: Committee of Adjustment File: File A172/21 - Zoning Interpretations
 
Thanks Stephen, we will update our agenda.
 
Can you please confirm that you are formally withdrawing the application? If so, we will close the
file.  
 
Best Regards,
 
Christine Vigneault, AMP, ACST
Manager, Development Services & Secretary Treasurer to the Committee of Adjustment
905-832-2281, ext. 8332 | christine.vigneault@vaughan.ca
 
City of Vaughan l Office of the City Clerk
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan ON   L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca
 

 
RESPECT │ ACCOUNTABILITY │ DEDICATION
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: The City continues to implement precautionary measures to ensure
the safety of staff and citizens as the COVID-19 situation continually evolves. As a result,
Vaughan City Hall and all other remaining City facilities are closed to the public at this time.
For updates, please visit www.vaughan.ca
 


